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4th April 2022 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

There have been some very recent developments around the stock and supply of certain styles of 

our school skirt which has meant we need to re-evaluate the choice on offer.  The full pleated skirt 

is now no longer supplied in our school uniform colours; this is beyond our control and was a 

decision made by the manufacturers. 

 

Therefore, in order to preserve some element of choice around style and price we will retain the 4-

pleat skirt, which I know will be welcomed by many.  However, if choosing the 4-pleat skirt the 

shorter length will no longer be available.  We do realise the girls roll the skirts up and we address 

this in school but please support us in purchasing a skirt of the correct length (must be on or below 

the knee) which is outlined in the School Uniform Policy at: School Uniform Information 

(tpstrust.co.uk).  The new Trutex skirt will continue to available from school until July, after which it 

can be purchased from the School Shop Direct together with the 4-pleat skirt.  

 

Please also bear in mind that we do not expect you to buy a brand new skirt.  We have a number of 

high quality, hardly worn items in stock in school; please contact us if you would like to see if these 

can be of use to your child. 

 

Apologies, for any confusion this has caused but we have only recently been informed of the 

changes. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs A Pope 

Headteacher 
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